March 2, 1920.

Dear Miss McIntosh, -

I received this morning a medical certificate from Dr. McCarthy. I am sorry to learn of your illness, and trust you will soon be fully recovered.

Incl.

Will you kindly have the inclosed medical form filled out by the Doctor, as required by the Civil Service regulations?

Yours very truly.

Deputy Superintendent General.

Miss M. McIntosh. 26 Woodlawn Avenue. Ottawa.

> Indian Affairs. Letterbook, 24 February 1920 - 11 March 1920, (R.G. 10, Volume 5800)

Copy

PUBLIC ARCHIVES
ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES
CANADA